
 
 

BACKYARD BOOK CLUB  
 
 
 
 

 
                Join us on: 

 

July 10 – ‘419’ 

by Will Ferguson 
 

July 24 – ‘Away’ 

by Jane Urquhart 
 

August 7 – ‘A Geography of Blood’ 

by Candace Savage 
 

August 21 – ‘The End of Your Life 

Book Club’ 

by Will Schwabe 
 

All meetings begin at 216 Cliffwood Drive at 
7 pm. Please read the book before attending! 

Everyone is welcome!! 

 

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
June 23, 2013 – June 30, 2013  

Thursday 1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
Friday 6 pm Moms ‘n’ Tots Cooking group  

ATTENTION! 

CHANGES TO SUMMER SERVICES  

Please check the announcements on Sunday June 

30 and all posters within the church for the final 

decision on where services will be this summer. 

JULY – at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church,         

     930 Winakwa Road at 11 am.  

AUGUST – at Windsor Park U.C.,  

           1062 Autumnwood Drive at 10 am. 

We are in need of VOLUNTEERS to help our custodian 

Gina Grant with the stripping and waxing of the floors! If 

you are free on July 1 and 2 or July 8 and 9, please call 

Wayne Baldwin at 253-9693. NO EXPERIENCE IS 

NECESSARY! We just need a few hours of your time! 

You’ll find the new issue of ‘These Days’ on the counter 
at the back of the sanctuary, cost is $2. 

 



 

Rummage Sale! 
Well another successful rummage sale and thanks to 

our UCW ladies, they raised a grand total of $810. Excellent!  
THANK YOU to the ALL THE VOLUNTEERS who continually help 

organize, set-up and work these sales! Way to go! with all their 
help this fund raiser was a GREAT SUCCESS!  

WPUC now has a Co-op gas number 
0370763. If you fuel up at a Co-op gas station 

and give them our number, the rebate will 
come to WPUC. You‘ll have a “TITHER IN YOUR 

TANK!” Tags can be found on the counter 
under the Council mail boxes in the lobby. 

We are looking to find VOLUNTEERS who would be able to help 
water our beautiful gardens here at the church throughout the 
months of July, August, September and hopefully October! If 
you are interested please call Bill Belsham at 256-5467.  

UCW is proving lunch for the Habitat for Humanity  build on  
Thursday July 11. We need a few people to provide baking 
(slices or bars preferred) brought to the church prior to July 

11. If you can help us with donated baking please see 
Margo Baldwin or Gloria Saindon. 

 
   SUMMER    COFFEE    &    CONVERSATION 

You are welcome to join us every  

Wednesday from 1-3 pm  

during the months of  

July and August here at WPUC! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Teacher(s) wanted to help 

Bible Adventures out with the 
older kids (gr. 6-9). The curriculum 
this year is in 6 week blocks. If 
interested please see Maria Will 

or Gloria Saindon for more details. 

We have $850 dollars worth of Sobey’s Gift Cards left! 
We would like to have them sold by the end of June. 
Anyone wishing to purchase these cards, please 
contact the office at 256-8792. 

We need VOLUNTEERS to help with ‘WELCOME BACK 

SUNDAY’ on Sept. 8th. Contact Luci 256-8792 to have your 

name put on the list! 
 

We have a need for helpers for Child Care and  
Bible Adventures during the month of August – 
all materials will be provided! Please contact Luci 
if you are interested in helping 256-8792. 

   
Ilena Benoit    Anaya Chalifour    Connor Drawson 
Lindsey Fehr    Sean Glover            Astrid Ludlam 
Sarah Olafson    Flo Olson        Phillip Pododworny 
Gage Prystayko    Corinne Stevens        Kathy Taylor    
Joyce Waters   Hillary Wilson 

*** 
Marlene & Sean McKay   Brydon & Joyanne Owen 

Gordon & Carmelle Sargent   John & Marlene Wenham 
Ernie & Lori Zacharias 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers  
today for the Winnipeg Presbytery Staff. 


